
The iO-FCA Filter Alert is designed to provide an audible
and visible warning when your HVAC filter gets dirty. This
easy-to-install device can signal that the filter needs to be
replaced in order to maintain design airflow, static pressure,
and air quality.

As the filter gets dirty, the efficiency drops off, and the HVAC
system static pressure increases. The iO-FCA Filter Alert
equipped on a static pressure switch monitors the increase
in pressure and alerts the end-user to change their filter
when necessary.

OPERATION:
Input Voltage: 24VAC

COMPONENTS:
Printed Circuit Board, Static Pressure 
Switch, Pneumatic Probes and Tubes

WARRANTY:
1 Year
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